UNITED STATES MISSION
TO THE
NORTH ATLANTIC TREATY ORGANIZATION
(USNATO)

March 27, 2009

Major General Robert J. Kasulke

Vice President CIOMR

Reserve Officers Association of the United States
One Constitution Avenue, NE

Washington, DC 20002-5618

Dear General Kasulke:

Many thanks for visiting our office at the US Mission to NATO on February 19. 1 regret
that [ was not available to greet you personally, but [ attach great importance to the work and
mission of the Reserve Officers Association as well as the Interallied Confederation of Reserve
Officers.

Reserve officers not only provide a critical component to our military operations
overseas, but you and your colleagues offer an invaluable link between the U.S. military and the
military establishments of NATO’s older members; its newer members; and those of the aspirant
countries, particularly Ukraine.

In addition, reserve officers are a key point of contact for America’s active duty
personnel with the soldiers of foreign contributors to joint operations in Iraq and Afghanistan. |
applaud your work and efforts to maintain and improve those links.

You will always find an open door at our Mission and | encourage you to stay in contact
and stop by our offices when your travels bring you to Brussels.

. Volker
Ambassador



UNITED STATES MISSION
TO THE
NORTH ATLANTIC TREATY ORGANIZATION
1 (USNATO)

March 27, 2009

Major General Robert W. Smith, III

Vice President CIOR (USA)

Reserve Officers Association of the United States
One Constitution Avenue, NE

Washington, DC. 20002-5618

Dear General Smith:

Many thanks for visiting our office at the US Mission to NATO on February 19. I regret
that I was not available to greet you personally, but I attach great importance to the work and
mission of the Reserve Officers Association as well as the Interallied Confederation of Reserve
Officers.

Reserve officers not only provide a critical component to our military operations
overseas, but you and your colleagues offer an invaluable link between the U.S. military and the
military establishments of NATO’s older members; its newer members; and those of the aspirant
countries, particularly Ukraine.

In addition, reserve officers are a key point of contact for America’s active duty
personnel with the soldiers of foreign contributors to joint operations in Iraq and Afghanistan. I
applaud your work and efforts to maintain and improve those links.

You will always find an open door at our Mission and I encourage you to stay in contact
and stop by our offices when your travels bring you to Brussels.

urt D. Volker
Ambassador



